
On June 17, AUPE members employed 
by the Town of Bonnyville will receive 
2% retro pay back to January 1, 2022, as 
part of the new collective agreement.

Members and the employer ratified the 
agreement earlier this month.
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If you don’t see this reflected on your 
pay stub for that period, please contact 
a member of your negotiating team.


